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Prescription glasses 
 

Your child has been prescribed glasses by the Ophthalmology outpatient service at Child 

and Adolescent Health Service. 

 

As the holder of a pension or health care card, your first prescription per calendar year is 

provided free of charge. Replacement prescriptions will not be supplied.  

 

We want to continue providing this service to as many children as possible. 

 

You can help by encouraging your child to take reasonable care when handling their 

glasses. Replacement glasses will not be provided by the hospital for breakage or loss of 

glasses. 

 

In the event of damage to glasses, the Child and Adolescent Health Service does not 

provide a repair service.  
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